[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of the Camp Creek PTA 
General Meeting
March 25th, 2019

Present at the meeting: Kelly Jowers–President, Dana Gardner–Vice President, and Michelle Pixton-Treasurer, Sharea Moore- Secretary, Robyn Bold- Parliamentarian.
Kelly welcomed everyone, introduced the officers, and began the pledge of allegiance at 7:00 pm.
Secretary’s Report:
Sharea presented the minutes from the December General meeting and asked for discussion or corrections.  No objections were filed and the minutes were adopted and filed as written.
Treasurer’s report:
Michelle presented the PTA financial statements and discussed Carryover funds.  She covered how these funds are traditionally utilized by the PTA and called for a vote of those in favor of transferring a portion of the carryover funds to Camp Creek Elementary, consistent with the recommendations of the Board and the request of Mrs. Robinett.  A quorum was met and the PTA members have voted in favor of transferring carryover funds to Camp Creek Elementary. 
New Business:
Kelly presented Executive Board positions open for the 2019-2020 school year.  She explained why there would be one co-president serving a one-year term versus the traditional two-year term and presented the remaining candidates proposed by the board for vacant positions.  Kelly also welcomed nominations from the general floor.  No additional candidates were nominated from the floor and a vote was taken on the proposed officers.  A quorum was met and the PTA board has elected Dana Gardner and Michelle Pixton as Co-Presidents, Kelly Blake as Vice President, and Cherie Robinson as Treasurer.  Sharea Moore will continue in her current position as Secretary. 
Vote on fundraising for 2019-2020:
Michelle presented the officers recommended that we have a Yankee Candle fundraiser in the Fall, BoosterThon in the Winter and Bingo Night in the Spring. She called for a vote of those in favor of adopting these fundraisers and a quorum was met.  The PTA members have voted to adopt Yankee Candle, BoosterThon, and Bingo Night as our fundraisers for the 2019-2020 school year. 
Membership Levels:
Sharea presented that in addition to our fundraisers, we will continue with our PTA Membership levels as it has been a success over the last several years.  She informed the board that online PTA membership registration will open in July and to look for a summer newsletter for details on different membership levels.  
Announcements:
Dana reminded everyone that our next PTA event, Family Fun Night, will take place on Friday, April 26th.  She informed the board to be sure to read the Weekly Paws to stay current on school and PTA events.  Dana reminded the board that it is especially important to read the Weekly Paws as this is where open PTA committee chair positions will be announced.  She thanked the board and invited all whom are interested to consider joining us. 
Acknowledgments and Adjournment:	
Kelly thanked everyone for their time and attention tonight and adjourned the meeting. 
